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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

MOVIN’ ON’S BATTLE APPLICATIONS TO OPEN JANUARY 18

University Park, PA. Jan.18 - Movin’ On, Penn State University’s annual student-run
music festival opens its Battle applications on Wednesday, January 18. Battle,
formally known as Battle of the Bands, is a competition between Penn State bands or
performers to showcase their unique musical talents. The winner of Battle will open for
Movin’ On 2023. Applications will remain open until Wednesday, February 1.

Eight performers/groups will be selected to perform at Battle to compete for the
opening spot at Movin’ On 2023 on April 28 at the IM Fields. Only one member of a
band must be a student at Penn State. Previous Battle winners had the opportunity to
perform for the Penn State community as well as alongside notable acts, such as Jack
Harlow, Amine, Wiz Khalifa, Judah & The Lion, Fall Out Boy, and more.

Penn State Movin’ On is one of the top five student-run music festivals in the country.
The 18+ music festival is free for any Penn State student. The festival is aimed to be a
final farewell for all graduating students moving on from Penn State. The lineup has yet
to be released, but details are coming soon.

For more information about Movin’ On, please visit our website www.movinon.org.
Movin’ On can also be found on Instagram, Twitter, and Tiktok @psumovinon.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUVi9lajrX0n-r_ZRyJmVgox-N4SvKpsvD9eyKnvp3XbCzpg/viewform
https://www.movinon.org/

